
Follow-Up on Leadership Development 

Program Registration 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am reaching out to follow up on your registration for the 

Leadership Development Program scheduled for [Program Dates]. As the program date 

approaches, we would like to ensure all your questions are addressed and confirm your 

participation. 

Please let us know if you have received all the necessary information and if there's anything 

further we can assist you with to enhance your experience. 

Thank you for your commitment to personal and professional growth. We look forward to 

hearing from you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


